
This week

Aladdin

After the success of last years' production of 'The Lion King - Kid's' plans are already
underway for a whole school summer production which we are pleased to announce
will be Disney's 'Aladdin'. The show will take place on July 13th at 3.30 p.m. and will
involve the whole school, with the performance taking place on an outside stage.
Further details will follow after the half-term holiday. We will be selling tickets for a
small fee to ensure that we can fund future productions and that these become self
sustaining - again information on booking will come after the half-term break. 

Based on the iconic animated film, with an Academy Award-winning score by Alan
Menken, Howard Ashman and Tim Rice, Disney’s Aladdin KIDS is sure to send you
soaring on a flying carpet ride filled with romance and adventure. 

This is a really exciting opportunity for each and every pupil at JYS and we are really
looking forward to putting on an event that will bring the whole community together.
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Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holiday (School shut to pupils)

Monday 5th June - INSET Day (School shut to pupils)

Wednesday 21st June pm - Sports Day (details to follow)

Wednesday 28th June - Friday 30th June - Y6 Camp at Cobnor

Saturday 1st July - Summer Fair 14:00 - -16:00

Wednesday 5th July - Transition Day

Thursday 6th July - KS1 (15:15 - 16:00) & KS2 (16:15 - 17:30) discos

Thursday 13th July - Whole School Performance of Aladdin

Thursday July 20 - Last day of term

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

A full week this week, and as ever, it has been full of exciting activities.
In the Year 2 classroom, the children have been fascinated as they have
watched some tiny tadpoles grow over the last two weeks, and on
Tuesday the first of the small froglets began to emerge. We are
delighted to have found the tadpoles in the school pond and transferred
them to a tank in the classroom to allow the children to watch them
develop.
On Tuesday morning, the children were treated to a music assembly by
four of our Year 2 children who are learning to play the J-Sax! Anyone
who is interested in finding out more should contact the school office.
Year 6, to celebrate putting their SATs behind them, went bowling on
Tuesday morning. Mr Harman managed to impress all of the children
with his skills! The children really enjoyed this chance to go out, and it
was funded using the money they raised in the autumn term in their
Enterprise Week. On Wednesday, the Y6 children had a food tasting
session in Wagamama's in Chichester.
Year 5 have had their 2 night residential up at Goodwood. Details of this
will be found in next week's end of half term magazine.


